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November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I would like to offer you the opportunity to order revision materials for your child.   
 
Tonight, your child will be coming home with an order form.  You may have purchased 
some of these books, but if you would like to make an additional order, then please 
complete the order form and return it to the school office by Monday 20 November.  You 
will then be invoiced via the ParentMail app and all payments will need to be completed 
before the books are issued.   
 
Please note any orders received after 20 November will not be processed. 
 
Can I also remind you that there are plenty of resources that can help your child which are 
signposted on the school website under the ‘For Pupils and Parents’ tab (e.g. GCSE Pod, 
Maths Genie, BBC Teach etc). 
 
It is also important to us that your child is not disadvantaged as you may find it difficult to 
take on this additional cost at the moment.  If this is the case, please contact the Finance 
team: finance@goldington.beds.sch.uk.  
   
Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs L Chapman 

Vice Principal 
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